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Media Alert  

 

Monday, 28 February 2022 

 

MEC MSHENGU TO VISIT GROSVENOR AND OHLANGE HIGH 

SCHOOLS 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal Mr Kwazi Mshengu will visit Grosvenor 

Girls High School and Ohlange High School in Durban to intervene in resolving 

challenges affecting teaching and learning.  

 

The visit comes after there has been instability in both schools caused by allegations 

of racism, and corruption respectively. 

 

MEC Mshengu will engage with education stakeholders of both schools as follows:  

 

Tuesday, 01 March 2022 

 

1. Grosvenor Girls High School at 09H00 

 

2. Ohlange High School at 13H00 

 

Members of the media are invited to cover the event. 

 

 

ENDS//// 
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